
   
 

 
 
Call to order 

A meeting of the GO Team for Lin ES was held in the media center at Lin Elementary on Thursday, February 8, 2018. 

Attendees 

Attendees included:  

Sharyn Briscoe 
 

Colin Heydt Kimberly Dick  Stephanie Shumacher 

Emily Fuller 
 

Galit Levitin   

 

Attendees Absent: 

Victor Hicks  Karin Dusenbury 
 

  

 

Public Comment 

None 

Discussion Items 

Review of Strategic Plan 
Need to make sure the budget aligns with the strategic plan. The team is going to discuss making changes to the strategic 
plan next meeting.   
 
New Go Team Members Needed 
Karin Dusenbury, Galit Levitin, Stephanie Shumacher, Melanie Levs and Victor Hicks' terms on Go Team are coming to an 
end.  New members are needed to fill their spots- including 1 community member, 2 parents, and 2 teachers. 
 
2018-2019 Budget 
APS has moved from FTE to a Student Success Funding Model, money is allocated based on a student weight formula.  
 
With our funds we will be able to have 5 teachers per grade with 4 in fifth with 2 EIP teachers 
 
With the new model principals have more flexibility with spending, but they are also now being asked to pay for textbooks 
and substitutes.  The Grady cluster is also paying for their own custodian crews (day time and night time) and will be 
responsible for purchasing cleaning and paper products.  
 
Ms. Briscoe proposed a few changes from last year's budget which includes:  
Moving Clerk to 202 days from 211 days 
Move Coach from 211 days to 231 days 
Adding .5 to SST so the position becomes a full time SST position 
Adding another 4th grade teacher to make it 5 teachers total 
Moving Spanish to the lower grades 
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Mrs. Briscoe shared the following proposed budget items with the Go Team: 
 

 
 

 
Our signature theme includes band, orchestra, foreign language, technology and a coordinator position who we share with 
all schools in the Grady cluster. 
 
It has been proposed that instead of sharing our band/orchestra teacher with two other schools we would only share her 
with one school, which means the staff member will be here .5 of the week instead of .33.  
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Public Comment: 

Michelle Bowman: 

Why do we need an RN verse a LPN?  
As a parent we need textbooks to help parents study.  She would like to have something more than just a study guide.  

             

Next meeting dates 

March 1, at 6pm in the school media center 

 

Emily Fuller  February 9, 2017 

Secretary  Date of approval 
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